January 1, 2021

To Whom it may concern:

Nordic Mtn. Water, Inc. currently has sufficient water connections to supply the subdivision as proposed
by Michael Mayra known as Harmony Ranch Eden Holdings, LLC to include 16 home sites just north of
the Nordic Valley Ski Resort.

At this time, Mr. Mayra, representing this subdivision, has not entered into any agreement with Nordic
Mt. Water, Inc. concerning water services for his proposed subdivision, thus no connections are
guaranteed.

Sincerely
Bill D. Green

Pres. Nordic Mtn. Water, Incl



